
SHSF NEWS 

Mission 

Statement 
Providing excellence in 

academics and a 

deepening faith in God and 

Gospel Values in an 

environment that is caring, 

challenging, and 

respectful, striving to 

develop in every student 

the habits of thinking 

critically and acting 

responsibly in daily life. 
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Adventure Day 
Our Annual "Adventure Field Day” will be held on Tuesday 

morning, June 16, from 9 AM—11:00 AM. Students in Grades 1 

through Grade 5 will have activities centered around the 

environmental science theme while Grades 6 and 7 will have 

planned activities at the Bennington Recreation Center on Gage 

Street. Thank you to Erica Cummings and her committee for 

arranging all the events. This day is an early release day. 

Students will be dismissed at NOON.  This is also Barbecue 

Day for school lunch. Orders must be received by June 10th. 

More details to follow. 

The Preschool and Kindergarten ceremony will begin at      

12:15 PM following the barbecue. 
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End-of-the-Year Events 

  May 28,29, and 30 Scholastic Book Fair 

      June 1 Field Trip to Bennington Museum and Monument for Grade 4 

  June  2 School Concert (Chorus/Bands) 7 PM 

  June 3 Field Trip to New York State Museum for Grades 5, 6, and 7   

  June 3 Eighth Grade Trip to New York City 

  June 5 First Friday Mass—9 AM at church 

      June 5 Field Trip to Second Chance Animal Shelter for Grade 2 

  June 8 Field Trip to Berkshire Museum for Grades 2, 3, and 4 

       June 9 Parent Information Night for next year (Grades 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5) 

       June 10 Field Trip to West Mountain Animal Hospital for Grade 2 

      June 11 Field Trip to Second Chance Animal Shelter for Preschool  

  June 12 Last school day for Eighth Graders 

      June 12 Field Trip to Willow Park for Kindergarten 

  June 15   Eighth Grade Completion Ceremony, Dinner,  and Dance            

      5 PM—9:30 PM 

  June 15, 16 and 17 Early Dismissal at NOON 

  June 16 Adventure Day and Barbecue 

  June 16 Preschool and Kindergarten Ceremony 12:30 PM 

  June 17 Awards Assembly 9:30 AM 

   June 17 Last Day of   School  (Dismissal will be after awards.) 

  June 24 Annual Golf Scramble 

 

Book Fees for Next Year 

 

Preschool 3  $55 includes mat Grade 1       $85 Grade 5                $130 

Preschool 4     $25 

                      (+$30 if a mat is needed) 

Grade 2    $90 Grade 6                $130 

Kindergarten    $70 Grade 3            $95 Grade 7                $130 

 Grade 4            $110 Grade 8                $130 

Book fees may be paid anytime from now until the start of school in September. Any family withdrawing their children after July 1, 

will be billed for the  book fee regardless of whether or not their children will be attending our school. 



 

Uniforms—Free Shipping Weeks 

This year, rather than coming to school for uniform measuring 

for next year, Flynn and O’Hara will be offering  free shipping to 

all Sacred Heart St. Francis parents who order uniforms 

BETWEEN June 15th and June 30th. You can order online or 

call the toll free number,  1-800–441-4122. The CODE for free 

shipping is SHIPFREE15. 

 

Golf Tournament 

Sacred Heart ‘s Annual   

Golf Scramble Tournament 

Wednesday, June 24, 2015 

at the Mount Anthony Country Club  

Contact  

Jason and Chrissy Morrissey or  

Matt and Amy Maroney  

for more information. 

 

 

We would like to offer 
our congratulations to 
this year’s graduating 

class. 

 

Brandon Anderson 

Katherine Bruneau 

Carly Bylina 

Caroline Coffield 

Marissa DeJesus 

Levi Dumas 

Ethan Felion 

Grace Gardner 

Chloe Gore 

Daniel Gorry 

Gabby Griffin-Leon 

Bradley Guetti 

Olivia Hydzik 

Emily Langlois 

Sarah Lapean 

Caroline Parker 

William Shea 

Erica Sholes 

 

 

 

 

HAVE A  SAFE AND RESTFUL SUMMER! 

GOD BLESS EVERYONE! 

 



We are always 

seeking new 

students. If you know 

of any family who 

may be interested in 

enrolling their 

children, please let us 

know or have them 

give us a call. Word 

of mouth is a great 

marketing tool. 

Maintaining our 

enrollment is crucial 

to our existence. 

Please help your 

school community. 

Special thanks to all of you who have graciously donated countless hours of volunteer time 

during this school year. If you haven't done your service hours, please check the listing  below 

or call the school and we will be happy to assign you a task to be completed. We could really 

use your help.  Please call the school office. 

 

Volunteers are needed for the following things…. 

Book Fair Helpers              

Recess Help (especially in the morning) 

Yard and Garden Clean-Up 

Storage Reorganizing                            

Chaperoning Field Trips 

Walking with the children to Mass at the church 

Adventure Day and Barbecue helper (June 16) 

Packing up boxes for summer  

The School of Sacred Heart St. Francis de Sales 

307 School Street 

Bennington, Vermont 05201 

802-442-2446 

www.sacredheartbennington.org 
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